
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 10th 2022 
 

Washington DC, Virginia & Pennsylvania 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I hope you are well. Many thanks for your interest in and prompt payment of the deposit for the trip to 
the United States of America. It is great to announce that the trip is going ahead, especially after the 
hiatus caused by the Pandemic! Please accept this letter as confirmation of your child’s place.  
 
Our flights are booked with KLM at the following times (apologies for the obscenely early start from 
Leeds!) through the travel company Kipling Tours: 
 

 
 
Please can you make a second payment of £300 via parent pay to enable me to book further aspects of 
the trip by the end of this month.  
 
For your forward planning, I will need to ask for subsequent payments in a similar amount in September, 
November, January, and March – I will of course make every effort to keep the final cost, and therefore 
final payment, as low as possible! 
 
Many thanks to those of you that have already sent me a copy of your child’s passport photo page – 
please could you do so now if you haven’t already (even if it has expired). 
 
If you would like further information then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ed Long 
Head of History & Politics 
longe@ripongrammar.com 


